From: Bec, Rilan, Eny, Health

Tai Jooarme Smith

Subject: RE: 1630 Fark Street (Parcel B) Aepors
Data: Morsday, May 05, 2014 5:21:53 PM

Hi Jeremy:

Woe have reviewed the revised TCE Evaluation report for ROO000Q08 and the Additional Characterization report for RO0C03112

We generally concur with the recommendations for closure of RO0003112. Therefore we will proceed with initizting case closure.

We also generally concur with the approach and evaluation provided for the TCE plume associated with ROODDGOGE. However, we noted in our review that requested information on the foundations L
of buildings in the downgradient footprint were nok previded. Please include this data in a letter memerandum with an accarmpanying figure and an evaluation of whether the foundation data I
changes the conclusians of the recommendations presented in the TCE Plume Evaluation report.

Karel will send you a Directive Latter tomorrow requesting completion of the landowner form and distribution of the public participation netice for ROS0C3112, You may proceed with public
notification for RODDD3112 separately or wait until you have provided the requested documentation for RODCOCOS and we have concurred with closure and then send out both notices together.
The addresses Karel will send you can be used for both cases. N

Dilan Roe, P.E.

Program Manager - Land Use & Local Oversight Program
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510.567.6767; Ext. 36767

QIC; 30440

dilan roe@aceov arg

POF copies of case flles can be reviewed/downloaded at - :

Agp-favvaceoy arplacehdop ot g i

From: Jeremy Smith [mailto:jasmith@aeiconsultants.com]

Sent- Wednesday, Aprl 30, 2014 1:56 PM

Yo: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health

Cc: Rog, Dilan, Env. Health; john buestad; Ken Carvalho; Tom Graf; Peter McIntyre
Subject: 1630 Park Street (Parcel B) Reporis

Good aftemoon Karel, per your request, I have attached the revised and final TCE Evaluation report and have included a hink for the CSM - April 2014 as it is too Jarge (0 email. Please
click on the below limk to download the report. The reports incorporate changes discussed during both the March 26th meeting and Aguil 28th conference call.

The reports have also been nploaded to Geotracker and the ACEH FTP Site. I believe these two reports will complete all items needed for ACEH to issue the public participation notice .
to Ken for kim to mail out Please let me know if you have any questions or need anything else. ,

Thanks!

http: //settings.cyberverse.com/tmp/639A4F577D0A782B51 BCSBOIOB6549027D26A701.pdf/ROO000008 CSM Update April 2014 04~
30-14 pdf

Jeremy Smith

Senior Project Manager . .
AEI Consultants

2500 Caming Diablo

walnut Creek, CA 54597

p. 925.746.6028
c. 925.595.3156
f. 925.746.609%




